
Mr. A shod Tertzaldan 
17ll Mass. Ave. N. W. 
Washington, D. c. 20036 

Dear Mr. Tertzakian: 

July 11, 197 4 

We gratefully acknowledge receipt of your donation in the amount . 
of $5. 00 to the Armenian Diocese on the occasion of its anniversary. 

OUr receipt #18720 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Slran Terztbashlan 
Primate's Secretary 


